
 FITCHBURG COMMUTER RAIL LINE 
IMPROVEMENT PROJECT UPDATE 

 

 
 

Construction Advisory 
Belmont MA –Pearson Road to Brighton Street 

Overnight Work Expected 
 

The MBTA would like to advise our neighbors in Belmont that substantial 
construction activity is scheduled between Pearson Road and Brighton 
Street to complete improvement s on the inbound commuter rail track that 
runs adjacent to Belmont Station and Belmont High School . The work will 
involve the removal and replacement of track infrastructure, will be noisy 
at times and may be disruptive at its peak for neighbors in the area of 
Pearson Road to Channing Road. 
 
This weekend, September 27th and 28th , while most work will begin 
at approximately 6 am and continue to approximately 10pm, it is 
anticipated that some work at this location will require overnight 
operations in order to complete track improvements during this 
weekend’s service outage.  The night work will begin approximately 
2 am Saturday Morning and continue through Sunday evening. 
 
In order to support construction efforts, ALL MBTA Fitchburg Line 
Commuter Rail weekend service is suspended through November 16th 
2014.   For more information on the weekend service suspension please 
go to www.MBTA.com 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this work and may cause.  It is 
critical that these major construction efforts be undertaken over weekends 
and some nights when the track is taken out of service. These are once-
in-a-generation improvements are essential to the rehabilitation of the 
Fitchburg Line.  Customers can look forward to significant service 
improvements when this project is completed. 
 
If you have any questions about the project please contact us by email at 
MBTA Fitchburg Project Email FitchburgProject@MBTA.com or by phone 
at MBTA Fitchburg Project Hotline 617-721-7506 
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